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Fresh Air Campus Challenge (FACC) Committee  
Report for Staff Council Meeting #256 

 
Members: Jessica Desrochers, Brad Krick (alt) 

 
The FACC committee met on Wednesday, November 26. Our next meeting is to be scheduled.  
 
The group discussed some of the tobacco-�U�H�O�D�W�H�G���L�Q�I�R�U�P�D�W�L�R�Q���I�U�R�P���W�K�H���S�U�H�Y�L�R�X�V���G�D�\�¶�V��
�&�K�D�Q�F�H�O�O�R�U�¶�V���)�R�U�X�P�����L�Q�F�O�X�G�L�Q�J���&�K�D�Q�F�H�O�O�R�U���5�R�J�H�U�V�¶���F�R�P�P�H�Q�W�V���W�K�D�W���Z�H���P�L�J�K�W���Q�H�H�G���V�P�R�N�L�Q�J���D�Q�G��
non-smoking sections of parking lots so that people would not walk through smoke to get to 
their cars.  
 
UA CHRO Erik Seastedt attended the meeting and gave the group an overview of the proposed 
draft regulations and took questions. 
 
There was discussion about the timeline and a general concern that a longer transition timeline 
would be more beneficial than a shorter one. The group also discussed the possibility of 



SC 256  Attachment 256-5 

 

The university is committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for its students, employees, and visitors, 
by prohibiting tobacco use and smoking, including the use of electronic cigarettes and similar products, within its 
campuses and facilities.  Implementation of this policy may be established in university regulation.                                    
(__ -__ -__)  
  
Draft university regulations to show intent are attached.  
 
�7�K�H���D�W�W�D�F�K�H�G���G�U�D�I�W���U�H�J�X�O�D�W�L�R�Q�V���D�U�H���R�Q���W�K�H���%�R�D�U�G���R�I���5�H�J�H�Q�W�V�¶���E�R�D�U�G�G�R�F�V���F�R�P���V�L�W�H���D�Q�G���D�S�S�H�D�U���W�R��
be the same as the draft regs previously shared with Staff Council. 
 
http://www.boarddocs.com/ak/alaska/Board.nsf/Public 
 

 


